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From: Rob Gordon
To: "cobarr@maxred.com"
Cc: Charles Maxwell (jmaxwell@maxred.com); Bret Russell; Brian Chambers; Genna Porter
Subject: SWP2015033R1 - Aspen Heights
Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 2:14:30 PM
Attachments: 2016-03-02 SWP2015033R1 Plans_Aspen Heights.pdf
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Attached is the City of Wilmington stormwater permit revision for modifications to the Aspen
 Heights project.  This permit revision covers both the changes outlined in the construction release
 revision approved on 1/15/2016 and the Emerson driveway and sidewalk changes submitted by
 email on 2/4/16.  The Emerson field changes were verbally approved by construction management,
 this permit revision simply formalizes those changes.  The permit will be uploaded to protrak, but
 hard copies will not be distributed unless requested.  Please call or email if there are any questions. 
 Thank you.
 
Robert Gordon, PE
Plan Review Engineer
 
City of Wilmington, Engineering Division
212 Operations Center Drive
Wilmington, NC 28412
Office: (910) 341-5856 | Fax: (910) 341-5881
Email: rob.gordon@wilmingtonnc.gov
www.wilmingtonnc.gov
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